
Success Story 
 
December 23, 2000 - Melbourne, Florida 
 
A 9 year old female disappeared from a facility. She was new to the area. After a 2 hour search by law 
enforcement, an AMBER alert was requested. 
 
Approximately 30 minutes after Alert, a motorist listening to his radio sighted the missing child 
walking down the street and notified a police officer on a traffic detail.  
 
If you have any questions about the Florida AMBER Plan, please contact the FDLE/MEPIC at 
1-888-356-4774.  
 


